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 Nov 5th, 2024 Dear Taxpayers, With reference to the earlier advisory dated 13th September 2023
(https://einvoice.gst.gov.in/einvoice/ newsandupdates/read-602), where a time limit of 30 days for
reporting e-Invoices on IRP portals for taxpayers with an AATO of 100 crores and above was
implemented, the threshold has now been lowered to cover taxpayers with an AATO of 10 crores and
above. Therefore, from 1st April 2025, taxpayers with an AATO of 10 crores and above would not be
allowed to report e-Invoices older than 30 days from the date of reporting on IRP portals. This
restriction would apply to all document types (Invoices/Credit Notes/Debit Notes) for which an IRN is
to be generated. For example, if an invoice is dated 1st April 2025, it cannot be reported afte.......
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